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In a northern climate, such as we have in Maine, mandating EVs is absurd. How well can one charge them during a

power outage? | have heard many reports as to their greatly reduced range in cold temps. This is not a good idea for a
rural state like Maine and its people.

John Devin
Dixmont, Maine



